ORDER: APPROVE LOW BID OF $174,967.00 BY HOL-MAC CORPORATION FOR
2021 KNUCKLEBOOM TRUCK IN THE ROAD DEPARTMENT

Two bids were received for a 2021 knuckleboom truck in the Road Department.
Truckworx bid $184,312 and Hol-Mac Corporation bid $174,967. After reviewing the
bids, notion was made by Larry Gillespie, duly seconded by Brent Larson, to approve

low bid of $174,967.00 by Hol-Mac Corporation for 2021 Knuckleboom Truck in the
Road Department.

The vote on the motion was as follows:

Supervisor Brent Larson, voted yes
Supervisor Larry Gillespie, voted yes
Supervisor David Rikard, voted yes
Supervisor Chad McLarty, voted yes
Supervisor Mike Roberts, absent

After the vote, Vice President McLarty, declared the motion carried, this the 1%
day of March, 2021.

Chad McLarty, Vice President
Board of Supervisors
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2/25/2021

Title:

1@21 Knuckleboom Truck

Agency: " Misslasippi > Lafayatte County

https:ﬂ\.vww.oantralauctionhouse.comIDolF'dntRealTlmeReverseBldsf2 324651

Start date; || 25-Feb-2021 10:00:00 AM
End date: || 25-Feb-2021 11:00:00 AM

Firat Last Phone
BidiD il Username Bld Amount || Bld Submliital Date/Time Name Name Company name Emall Address Number
51804 || REFUSESALES7477 || 174667.0000 || 26-Feb-2021 10:00:58 AM ([ John Haris HokMac Corparation || harrls john@hol-mac.com || 8017647050
51803 || rebaccac 184312.0000 [| 25-Fab-2021 10:00:05 AM || Rebecea || Cummings || Truckwert rebaccac@truckwonccom || 601-939-6300

ntps/Mwww.centralauctionhouse.com/ DofPrintRealTimeReverseBids/2824651
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